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March 3, 2010

Richard  Mahon
CCC Curriculum Chair
Professor of Humanities
Riverside City College

4800 Magnolia Avenue
Riverside, CA 92506
Dear Richard:
 
As you know, the question about whether or not the segments could (or should) have one common transfer GE has been raised again. 
 
The ICAS segment chairs spoke and determined that before we bring the item to ICAS (potentially in April), it would help if the IGETC Standards Review Committee had a preliminary conversation, and a summary of your discussions were provided to ICAS. Some members have not had much experience with IGETC or CSU GE. 
 
Some things you might discuss include (but are not limited to) are listed below:
 
1.  What are the issues that would need to be considered?
2.  What is the status of GE---both IGETC and CSU GE? 
3.  What is working or not working well for students?  
4.  Should ICAS support a consideration of further alignment?
5.  If so, what next steps does your committee recommend to ICAS?
 
We request that your committee prepare an informal briefing and an outline document to help us be better prepared for a conversation at ICAS. Would your committee be willing to accept this charge and would you be willing to provide us with a briefing? Thank you.

Sincerely,
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Henry C. Powell

Chair, ICAS and UC Academic Senate

